
This is a friendly reminder that the fourth instal-
ment of your 2010/2011 rates is due by 5pm, 
Tuesday, May 31, 2011. Rates invoices were 
posted out in April. Payments received after 
5pm, May 31 will attract a 10% penalty.

Please contact our friendly Customer Services 
Team on 07 878 0800 or 0800 932 4357
for further assistance.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive

Waitomo District Rates 
Reminder


